
We wish to share some important information regarding abstract submissions to ESGE 

Days 2023. 

  

We recognize that endoscopists and allied health care professionals, especially those in 

training or at the start of their careers, may not be ready to submit scientific abstracts 

from research studies. We are therefore encouraging young endoscopists to share 

interesting and educationally valuable endoscopy case reports from their daily practice 

and hope that the international exposure to their work will be advantageous to their 

careers.  

  

More information can be found here: https://esgedays.org/abstracts.  

  

Kind regards, 

  

The ESGE Days Team 
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